
 

Our	students	will	be	lifelong	learners	who	will	be	resilient,	compassionate,	self-sufficient	members	of	society.	
CCSD	will	provide	an	environment	that	empowers	every	student,	every	day	to	transfer	their	learning	to	life.	

January 25, 2022 
 

Dear Ed Douville, 

On behalf of Craig City School District, I want to thank Shaan-Seet, Inc. for your generous donation of $1000 to our high school 
activities ($250 to basketball, $250 to volleyball, $250 to cross-country, and $250 to Academic Decathlon).  

CCSD fully recognizes it takes strong partnerships across our community to ensure our students are provided the best educational and 
extra-curricular opportunities possible.   

Shaan-Seet’s, Inc. continued support of CCSD certainly lives into the adage that “it takes a village to raise a child.”   

Thank you for all you and Shaan-Seet, Inc. do for Craig and our island community.  It is greatly appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

 
 
Chris Reitan, CCSD Superintendent 
Email: creitan@craigschools.com 
 

Cc:   CCSD School Board   
Betty Hall, CHS Principal 
Troy Thain, CHS Athletic Director 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


